
             

The Personnel Board of Jefferson County in Birmingham, Alabama is recruiting 
volunteer assessors to evaluate examinees for our 2007 assessment centers.  

We are targeting potential assessors who have graduate degrees in 
Industrial/Organizational Psychology, Human Resources, or Organizational 

Behavior or are currently enrolled in one of these programs.   

We will provide the assessors with in-depth assessor training, flight and hotel 
accommodations, breakfast, lunch, mileage reimbursement, and $25.00 for 

each day in Birmingham.    

   

To sign up for one or more of these sessions or for more information about 
these opportunities please contact:   

Tamela Parrish 
parrisht@pbjcal.org

 

205-279-3639 


